
There will be a public presentation on 
The Environmental Impact Assessment of: 
The Proposed Construction of a 34MW Wind
Farm, Malvern, St. Elizabeth by BMR Jamaica
Wind (BMRJW).

VENUE:  Munro College, Potsdam, St. Elizabeth
DATE: April 22, 2014
TIME: 5:00 p.m.

The public is invited to participate in the 
Presentation by way of asking questions 
relating to the proposed Project

A copy of The Environmental Impact 
Assessment Report and The Drainage Report
(ANNEX 3) may be consulted at the:

• St. Elizabeth Parish Council
• St. Elizabeth Parish Library 
• Malvern Branch Library

The EIA can also be accessed on NEPA’s
website www.nepa.gov.jm and Environmental

and Engineering Managers Ltd.’s. 
website www.environmanagers.com

For further information contact: 
Mrs. Ianthe Smith

Environmental Consultant, Environmental 
and Engineering Managers Ltd.

Tel: (876)-622-4193

NOTIFICATION OF 
PUBLIC MEETING


